
If you haven’t previously
registered for ParentPay, you
should now have received a

login and password. 
 Please can you setup your
account for ParentPay as

soon as you receive it as we
are now unable to use sQuid.

WEST PARKWEST PARK  
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

Week of: 17th March 2025

Collection of Key Stage 1 Children End of Day

New Payment System - ParentPay

 
There have been a number of incidents of children running ahead of parents and out
of the school gates at the end of the school day. 

Fortunately, staff on gate duty have been able to support on most occasions but this
may not always be the case. 

Please could parents ensure that they supervise their children on collection
from the classroom teacher and that they remain with them when leaving the
school. 

Thank you.

Please contact the Front Office if you have any issues.



Comic Relief
Comic Relief is taking place on
Friday 21st March.  Children
are invited to wear their own
clothes on the day and an item of
red, if they have one. If you haven’t
already donated via sQuid, please
can you bring in £1. Thank you.

SEN Parent Forum

The next SEN parent forum is Thursday 27th March 2.15pm.

Fliss McHale from Thought-full will be there to talk about
Thought-Full and what they offer.

Please see the special Easter Menu from
Chartwells for Thusday 3rd April, which is
now available to book on Parent Pay.

The last day available to book this will be
Thursday 20th  March.

Chartwells - Easter Menu



To Parents and Carers: You will have a
received an email from us earlier today
asking you to complete a survey for
Ofsted via a link within that email.
Please can you do so at your earliest
convenience.

Thank you.

The following pages contain flyers and information
from outside agencies that have asked us to pass on
to our parents.

Please contact the agencies directly should you
wish to book or find out further information.

Thank you.



New Menu from Charwells, starting April 2025 - March 2026





Please see below information in connection with Elm Grove
PSA organising a quiz on Saturday, 10th May



Contact info:
office@westparksch.co.uk

01903 243099


